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SB 185/BR 305


HM Statement


Kentucky Department of Insurance

Financial Impact Statement

I.
The proposed SB 185-BR 305 legislation establishing a policy governing the procedures for changing an existing agreement with a provider will increase  the administrative expenses of insurers, based upon Optum’s research. The proposed legislation for all insured health benefit plan coverage (not State Employee Plans) is estimated to increase administrative expenses from 0.3% to 1.5% due to the increased expenses to provider contracting. 
The proposed SB 185-BR 305 legislation will increase premiums, based upon Optum’s research. The proposed legislation for all insured health benefit plan coverage (not State Employee Plans) is estimated to increase premiums from 0.1% to 0.3% due to the increased administrative costs.  This could be an increase from $1.1 million to $3.4 million annually for all insured policies (not State Employee Plans) in Kentucky. The increase for all insured policies is $0.10 - $0.40 per subscriber per month, or $1.20 - $4.80 per subscriber per year. 
The proposed SB 185-BR 305 legislation will not impact the total cost of health care (i.e., claims costs) in the Commonwealth based upon Optum’s research.   
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